
September
Road Shows

An AIST Road Show in September sounds so nice, 
we did it twice! 
AIST staff visited Nucor Steel Marion in Ohio and Nucor Steel Kankakee in Illinois during the month 
of September, providing a chance to meet the Nucor teammates at each mill and share the benefits 
of getting involved with AIST. During our visit to Marion, we had the pleasure of meeting Roberta 
McCullough. She’s been at the mill for 68 years, still working full-time! 

We were fortunate to be included in the activities during the Nucor Rolling Mill Summit while at Nucor 
Steel Kankakee. It was great to meet the people from Kankakee and see some familiar faces from 
other Nucor plants from past Road Shows.

A huge thank you goes to the sponsors who made these 
AIST Road Shows possible.
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